Dear Parents and Students, 

Welcome back to another exciting new school year! I am very excited to be in another year of teaching 7th grade and look forward to a wonderful year. I will be teaching your child World History throughout the year. This letter should be helpful to you and your child in having a successful school year. If you have any concerns, questions, or anything at all, please do not hesitate to reach me by either email, mad4jc@bearworks.jackson.sparcc.org or my extension is 3265. Parents, after reading the content that follows, please sign the form at the bottom of the page, and return to me by Monday, August 24th. 
 Thank you, 

Mr. Davide  

SUPPLIES--Student Materials for everyday World History:

-Pencil(s)

**-1.5 or 2 inch binder

**-Dividers with tabs-for binders (5)

**-Five-Star 1 subject notebook  

-Hi-lighter

-Textbook (I provide)
**Supplies needed by Friday, August 21st** We will be organizing our binders, tabs and composition notebooks together in class!      
Grading Policy: This is new to the district (as of last year)

                        100-90%= A

                           89-80%=B

                           79-70%=C

                           69-60%=D

                          60-below=F

Ways your child can be evaluated:

A. Chapter/Unit Tests

B. Weekly quizzes

C. Projects (group and individual)

D. Homework

E. In class participation (including activities) 

F. Bonus or extra credit points

Grading is done in two ways: process and product grades. Product grades count toward 80 % of your grade while process grades count toward 20% of your grade. Product grades will include such things as tests, quizzes, and long-term projects while process grades are such things as homework, in-class activities, binder checks, etc.  Test corrections can also be done. You can earn ½ point for each test correction you complete. You may also retake the test and then I take the average of the two scores. My homework hotline will be updated daily for you to check to see if there is homework and when it is due. The number is (330)830-8100 and my ext. is 3265. 

I also have a website I am currently modifying and will send the link to it on a later date. I constantly update with news, tests/quizzes dates, and classroom materials.  Our textbooks are also online on my website. The links for the textbook are under the tab important information. Many students forget their books when they are most needed so this is a good resource! My website is a great source of information and I highly recommend using it to keep updated with what we are doing in class. 


*I also email a monthly newsletter or updates through email. If you would like to be included in this email, please include your email address at the bottom of this letter (to be sent back to me). Thank you!
Absent Policy:

Please see your child’s handbook for the school’s policy on absences. Also, when your child is absent from my class, it is their responsibility to find out what they missed by following the absent procedures. It is their responsibility to make up the missing work so they are able to receive credit for what they have missed and catch up with the class work. 

After reading the above material and going over with your child please sign and return the bottom portion by Monday, August 24th. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Parent Signature_______________________________________________

Email (can be more than one email address-please let me know whose name it belongs to)

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

